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CITY OF LYNDEN 

Date 
 
Name 
Address 
Lynden, WA  98264, 
 
RE: Customer Plumbing Survey 
 
All water systems have been required by the Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) to 
perform a lead service line inventory. The City is required to determine the material of each 
service line in the water system. The service line is the line that runs from the main to the 
meter (owned by the City) and from the meter to the home (owned by the homeowner).   
 

 
 
The City of Lynden has never used lead in service lines. However, homes built before 1988 
could have lead in the customer-owned portion of the service line (between the water meter 
and the house). You are receiving this notice because, according to City records, your home 
was built before 1988.   
 
Please complete the enclosed postcard and return OR scan this QR code for the online 
version. Thank you for your participation.   
 
Regards, 
 
 
Jon Hutchings 
Public Works Director 


